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08/02/2017 

Dear Parent/s, 

Cumann na mBunscoil, Co. Thiobraid Árann, will provide subsidised equipment to the children of 

Gortnahoe N.S.  This subsidised equipment provides extremely good value.  

All orders are to be placed on or before Friday, the 17th of February, in an envelope with the money to 

their class teacher or to Imelda in the office.  

( Please Note that no equipment can be ordered after this date)  

If ordering a helmet, please state the size and preferred colour.  

Some of the equipment will not be ready for collection until Monday, the 27th of March.  

 

Junior & Senior Infants: 

Please note indoor hurling coaching is now provided for junior and senior infants in school, and also an U6 

team in Gortnahoe/ Glengoole juvenile GAA club, so now is an ideal time to purchase this subsidised 

equipment through the school.  

 

Helmets – All Mycro  

Mini: @ €35  

Medium: @ €35    

Please state required colour or combination ( two tone) 

 

Hurleys: 

24”      @ €8 

26” @ €8 

28” @ €8 

30” @ €10 

32” @ €10 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David O’Dwyer 

 

Principal  
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